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Communique No 255 Shirley Valentine
30th December 2021

Dear Residents,

Please see flyer for the above production. There is availability for either Sunday
23rd or 30th January. A block booking in order to get the R150 tickets requires 10
people or more.

Please let Laurraine know at laurain@iafrica.com if you would like to go and your
preferred date. The booking will be made to accommodate the majority. If you would
like to take up the offer please let Laurraine have the cash by 5th January 2022,
Alternatively, you can always make use of the pensioners discount for any
performance if your choice. Payment to be made in cash please and it is prudent to
act quickly whilst seats are still available.

YOU CAN'T GO TO GREECE, BUT WE CAN BRING GREECE TO YOU!
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